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ARGENTINA - Following a joint request by the Argentine and British governments in 1990, the ICRC, acting

as a neutral intermediary, arranged for a group of 358 family members to visit the graves in the

Falklands/Malvinas Islands of Argentine soldiers killed in action during the Falklands/Malvinas conflict. The

visit, which took place on 18 March 1991, was carried out in accordance with joint statements issued in

Madrid by the two governments and with the rules of international humanitarian law providing that families

must be given access to gravesites as soon as circumstances allow.
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